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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 2:51 PM
To: 'jeansimoes@aol.com'
Subject: RE: 160021-E1

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: jeansimoes@aol.com [mailto:jeansimoes@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 2:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160021-E1 
 
 
As a senior on a fixed income I do not see the need to increaase our fees by 23% so that investors in FPL can double their profits of 
over $ 1 billion. I already eat peanut butter and ramen noodles too often. They fight renewable solar energy and those that are willing 
to provide it at a competitive fee. Please vote against this increase.  Thank you for your time and consideration. Jean Simoes. 32796, 
321-362-2359. 
Sent from my MetroPCS 4G LTE Android device 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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